
 
 

 

Backpacks Still Available 
 
 

 
	
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
A Biblical Family Transformation 

“Family Trouble, Family Fix” 
Genesis 27 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 / AM Service 
 

   Main Idea:  Families that fail to involve healthy, biblical,  

                       c___________________ will suffer repercussions that are  

                       w___________________. 

 
 
 

I. The Family That Does Not Talk T__________________ 

II. The Family That Does Not Talk To The L____________ 

III. The Family That Does Not Talk To O________________ 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tonight’s Message: “Anger and Mercy” 
Bro. Jacob Stewart  

We here at Roopville Road are most honored by your presence today, 
simply because you could have chosen any church to attend this Lord’s Day 
and you chose us! It is our prayer that your worship experience will greatly 
minister to your deepest needs. Please know that we are here to minister 
to you in any way and pray that you will be blessed as we worship the Lord 
in one accord. Roopville Road is “A Place for YOU to Call Home” and we 
desire for you to feel at home as we exalt the name of Jesus Christ. 
 
 

I would like to wish all our graduates a blessed congratulations! Lisa and 
I, as well as our entire church, are most proud of you. May each of you be 
led of the Lord to be used by Him. My prayer is that you make kingdom 
impact as you further your journey in life. Make Proverbs 3:5-7 your 
lifelong prayer.  
 

This morning we continue the series “Biblical Family Transformation” with 
a message entitled “Family Trouble, Family Fix.” We are going to step 
inside the home of Isaac, Rebecca, Jacob, and Esau. Not only will we see 
family trouble, but we will also find a family fix! Listen closely. Tonight, we 
resume our series from the book of Jonah. Don’t miss! 
 

We are excited to have Brandon and Tiffany Powers back from Uganda. We 
rejoice in the work of our Lord in Uganda! 
 

We thank the Lord for His provision regarding the Together….Faith For 
The Future building debt retirement offering. He was certainly glorified as 
we continue to diminish the debt in rapid fashion. Thank you for your 
faithful stewardship.  

 

  Know that I am honored to be your pastor/shepherd and that you are loved.  
  Please pray for me and my family and remember to be SALT & LIGHT! 
 
  Dr. Stephen Peeples 
  Senior Pastor 

 

                 May 16, 2021 
 

 

Congratulations  
Class of 2021 

Please be sure to stop by our 
graduates’ memory tables located 

in the upper and lower lobbies. 



Our High School Graduates 
 

        Hope Bowen Kyleigh Morris 

        Anderson Bradley Sophie Redmond 

        Glenn Chambers Jordan Sneddon 

        Mary Beth Griffin Sarah Grace Spruell 

        Trenton Haines Meredith Traylor 

        McKenzie Hester Caleb Wiggins 

        Alex Maxwell Marlee Williams 

        Jessica Maxwell Baily Wilson 

                    Our College Graduates 
 
        Elizabeth Boswell Carley Brock 

        Emily Denney Cassie Griffin 

        Elizabeth Herrin Erin Lewis 

        Ed Redmond Jade Samples 

        Jessica Swafford Andrew Toney 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                  ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 5/9 – 360      Discipleship University 5/12 – 229 
                            GENERAL FUND GIVING 
Weekly Budgeted Need         $35,650.00 
Received 5/9         $43,147.29 
YTD Budgeted Need       $677,350.00 
YTD Given                $744,804.03 
                           BUILDING FUND GIVING 
Received 5/9                                  $24,425.50 
YTD Given                                                                        $117,530.50 

   
    
 

     There are Three Great Ways to Give Your Offerings 
 
                                   

Download the Pushpay App 

 
 

Text roopvilleroad to 77977  
 

 

 

You may mail your tithes and offerings to the church at  
835 N. Hwy 27 Roopville, GA. 30170 

 
 

 
 

Deacons of the Week 
Brett Barnes (678) 699-5478 and Ronald Wortham (770) 328-6715 
If someone you know is going into the hospital, needs prayer, or has  

any other special need please contact one of our deacons of the week. 
 

For tithing, offering, and miscellaneous giving or to set up reoccurring gifts: 

 

Go to www.roopvilleroad.org or download the church app to give,  
watch service or get more info about RRBC 

 

 
How to Give Away Your Faith by Paul Little 
is an 8-week course led by Jeremy Gentry. It will be held on Monday 

nights at 7:00 PM, beginning June 7th, in Room C-100.  
 

Please call Jeremy at 770-468-7262 or email him at j.gentry1@att.net if you are 
interested in joining the class. The cost of the book is $15.  

The deadline to notify Jeremy is May 25th.   
(There will be no childcare available during this class.)  

 

We are discontinuing use of the Calling Post.  
If you are not currently receiving emails and texts from the church, please call 

the church office or email your contact information (email address, cell number 
and cell carrier) to marlene@roopvilleroad.org and we will set you up to 

receive notifications via text and/or email.  
If you do not have the ability to receive texts or emails, we ask that you please 

partner up with someone in the church who can pass along announcements 
and information to you when needed.  

 

Basketball Camp 
will be held June 14-17 from 12pm-4pm for ages 4 through 

upcoming 7th graders. The cost is $40.  Please sign up at  
https://rrbc.leagueapps.com/camps or visit the church website to 

redirect you. Lunch will be provided. 
Volunteers needed: Basketball knowledge or none at all!  

Contact Garrett Eason at garrett@roopvilleroad.org 
 

Vacation Bible School 
June 14 - 18  
9am – noon 

Registration is now open at 
www.roopvilleroad.com 

 

   Faith for the Future as of 5/9                                     $90,535.50   

Join us for a Family Fishing Day  
at Dwight & Melissa Adams’ lake 

276 Ringer Road, Carrollton  
Saturday, May 22nd 8AM – NOON.  

               Lunch will be provided and there will be prizes  
for the children. Contact Randy Smith at 678-524-6129 or 

rsmith13rga@gmail.com for more information. 
 

 

 

 

A Baby Girl Shower will be held on Wednesday, June 2nd for 
 Russ & Emily Denney 

Drop by room D-203 in the CLC anytime between 5 and 6:30 pm. 
 

There will be a gift table set up in the lower lobby on  
Sunday, May 23rd and 30th for those unable to attend the shower. 

 
Registries at Target, Buy-Buy-Baby and Amazon 

Student Camp - Panama City Beach, June 28th-July 2nd 
Camp costs $200 ($215 after May 19th - $230 after June 13th) 

Full payment is due June 27th. You are free to pay early and are more than 
welcome to pay in payments. 

 
 
 
 

If you would like to sponsor a student, please contact 
Andrew Toney at andrew@roopvilleroad.org. 

For more details and registration please visit therocksm.org. 
 

 

 

Congratulations 
to the  

Men’s Golf Event 
WINNERS! 

 

 

Tyler Cook 
Caleb Cummings 

Carson Smith 
Ryan Young Sunday School Teachers’ Meeting  

May 30th     8:45 AM 

 

 


